
Cannabis Control Division 
October 26, 2023 

Immediate Recall of Cannabis and Cannabis Products 
  

Dear Licensee, 

The New Mexico Cannabis Control Division is issuing an immediate recall of all 
cannabis and cannabis product originating from the licensee Golden Roots LLC 
with CCD license number CCD-VICE-2022-011 in accordance with 16.8.2.11(E) 
NMAC. All products purchased either via wholesale or retail from Golden Roots 
LLC should be immediately destroyed or returned to the retailer for immediate 
destruction. 

Consumers and qualified patients should contact Golden Roots directly for any 
refund. The Division will be tracking all Golden Roots LLC products in BioTrack to 
ensure compliance with this recall.  Golden Roots LLC was found to have been 
importing unlabeled, unlicensed products with an unknown origin. Cannabis 
originating outside of the licensed New Mexico cannabis market poses a severe 
risk to the health and safety of cannabis consumers, and in particular qualified 
patients. Regulated cannabis goes through required quality assurance testing to 
ensure it is fit for consumption. This quality assurance testing process screens for 
harmful pesticides, microbials, residual solvents and other contaminants. 

If any consumer or qualified patient experiences any adverse health effects from 
consuming any cannabis or cannabis product from Golden Roots LLC should 
seek medical attention immediately and report the event to the Cannabis Control 
Division. 

 
Sincerely, 

Cannabis Control Division 

 

 


